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IN BRIEF (read more below)… 

•         Venue change for Pre-Medical Advisement Workshop! 
•         Worried about finals?  Practice with MOCK FINALS, Saturday November 21st 
•         Operation: Registration is coming, November 30th and December 1st 
•         Check out this week’s STEM Gateway Blog on Faculty Learning Strategies with Dr. Guo! 
•         Study assistance and more available at Casas Del Rio, thanks to your Student Success 
Center 
•         STEM Meetings, Scholarship, Grants, and Job Opportunities 
 

Venue change for Pre-Medical Advisement Workshop 
Students, if you are attending the Pre-Medical Advisement workshop scheduled for November 
19th at 3pm, it is now going to be held in the Mechanical Engineering Building, room 218. The 
building is located in the extreme southwest corner of main campus.  It is building #122 on main 
campus maps. 

 
Worried about finals?  Practice with MOCK FINALS, Saturday 
November 21st 



 
One of the best ways to get better at anything is to practice.  Worried about your upcoming 
finals?  Why not take a practice exam?  Mock Finals is a great opportunity to take a mock 
exam, get an answer key, and study smarter for the actual final.  Courses include lower-
division Math, Chemistry, Physics, and more!   See the attached flier “Mock Finals” for more 
information. 
  
Save your spot!  Pre-registration is STRONGLY encouraged by clicking 
here: http://goo.gl/forms/eFNAHHVtpN 
  
Operation: Registration is coming, November 30th and December 1st! 
 

http://goo.gl/forms/eFNAHHVtpN


 
 
Students!  Take care of last minute questions and register for spring classes!  Monday 
November 30th from 9pm – 1am and Tuesday December 1st frm10am to 2pm, meet with critical 
campus representatives and GET REGISTERED FOR SPRING!   
  
See the attached flier “Operation Registration” for more information! 
  
Check out this week’s STEM Gateway blog on Faculty Learning 
Strategies with Dr. Guo! 
 



 
 

 
Dr. Hua Guo, in the Department of Chemistry and Chemical Biology, has been promoted to 
Distinguished Professor, the highest faculty title at UNM.  What can students do to succeed in 
Chemistry courses?  Dr. Guo shares his thoughts!  Read now 
at: http://stemgateway.unm.edu/blog/2015/11/faculty-learning-strategies-chemistry-
chemical-biology.html 
  
Study assistance and more available at Casas Del Rio, thanks to your 
Student Success Center 
 
Did you know that you can get tutoring, printing, and even walk-in success coaching from the 
Student Success Center at Casas Del Rio?  CAPS has Math Tutoring Wed from 7-9pm, STEM 
Project Tutoring is Mon/Tues/Thurs from 6:30-8pm, and Walk-In Success Coaching for any 
student at any time! Printing, fax, and copying are available, as well a computer lab and study 
space! 
 

 
 

See attached flier “SSC Poster” for more info, or contact the Office of Student Academic 
Success to learn more (students.unm.edu).   Howl, yes, you can!! 
 
STEM Meetings, Scholarships, Grants, and Job Opportunities 
  

•         UNM’s School of Architecture will hold an information session for the Master of 
Landscape Architecture program, Monday November 23rd at 12pm in George Pearl 
Hall, Room P130 (lower level) 
  

http://stemgateway.unm.edu/blog/2015/11/faculty-learning-strategies-chemistry-chemical-biology.html
http://stemgateway.unm.edu/blog/2015/11/faculty-learning-strategies-chemistry-chemical-biology.html
http://students.unm.edu/


•         The Stanford Summer Research Program is now accepting applications.  Click here 
to learn 
more: http://biosciences.stanford.edu/prospective/diversity/ssrp/application.html 
  
•         The Doris Duke Conservation Scholars Program at University of Washington 
(DDCSP@UW) is getting ready to recruit students for next summer.  See the attached 
flier “2016 DDCSP” for more information, or click 
here: www.uwconservationscholars.org 

  
•         The Charles B. Rangel International Affairs Program, which prepares students for 
careers in international affairs, is now accepting applications for the 2016 Rangel 
International Affairs Summer Enrichment Program.  Learn more 
at www.rangelprogram.org   

  
Have a great week, everyone! 
 

 
 

If your department or student organization has a program, event or opportunity you would 
like us to include in an upcoming bulletin, please email a description 
to timschroeder@unm.edu.  
  
IMPORTANT RESOURCES AND LINKS 
“STEM in the News” on Twitter 
Upcoming free STEM summer events 
Undergraduate research opportunities at UNM 
The STEM Collaborative on Facebook 
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